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Fellow Members and Honored Guests,

The first ride of 2021 is behind us. Rancho 
Jamul was the location, Steve Vaughn and his 
committee pulled off an excellent ride. We had
29 in the saddle, great weather, and a nice re-
laxing ride. Adam, as always, kept us all sup-
plied with beverages at the bar stop and back 
at dinner. Jim Sheridan put together another 
great meal for the members and guests that 
attended. Thank you to all the members that 
brought guests! It is always good to see new 
guests as well as some familiar faces. Rancho 
Jamul has been a monthly ride location for 
years because of the support of the Daley fam-
ily. We thank them for their continued support!

Next Month’s Ride:
March ride will be held at the Thing Valley 
Ranch. It has been quite a few years since we 
rode this ranch. Let’s try to set aside the date 
March 28, 2021.

Members Only Ride:
Members Only Ride will be here before you 
know it. John Omahen is hard at work to guar-
antee a great ride. May 27-30, 2021

Website:
Next time you see Don Horn make sure you 
thank him for the countless hours he puts in to
keeping our website up and running. Thank 
you Don!

     Happy Trails!
	 Tom Laff
	 President 2021

“There never was a horse that couldn’t be 
rode; never was a cowboy who couldn’t be 
throwed.”   
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